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Application for Produced Water Disposal  
 
TAKE NOTICE Benoit Regulatory Compliance, on behalf of Albright Flush Systems Ltd. 
P.O. Box 6148, Fort St. John, BC V1J 4H6, has applied to amend Approval #14-02-013 
under section 75 (Special Projects) of the Oil and Gas Activities Act to hydraulically 
fracture the Cadomin and Gething formations near the Stoddart West area and utilize 
both zones for disposal of produced water in the well ABT W Stoddart A10-9-87-21 (WA 
14095). 
 
If no valid objection is received in writing to the undersigned by July 31st, 2020 the 
application may be approved subject to such conditions as may be prescribed. 
 
Copies of the application may be obtained from the applicant. Any objection should be 
sent in writing to both the undersigned and the applicant. 
 
Dated at Victoria, British Columbia this 10th day of July, 2020. 
 
 
 

  
 
            Ron Stefik, Eng.L 
            Supervisor, Reservoir Engineer 
            Oil and Gas Commission 

 
 
 
 
Applicant Contact: 
Robyn Swanson, P.Eng., C.E.T., Senior Technical Advisor, 
Benoit Regulatory Compliance 
403-263-3690 


